ELEMENTARY Math Acceleration Timeline 2021
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January/February

If a teacher wants to recommend a student for acceleration, the teacher
will request a link from their IDC or Holly McCarty and complete the
Google form by February 26, 2021. The math coordinator, Holly
McCarty, will collect the information and send out emails and permission
for the screener testing to parents.

To make a parent request, the parent must contact the math coordinator,
Holly McCarty, via email at hamccarty@bluevalleyk12.org. The parent
will then be sent a link and activation code to complete the parent
recommendation Google form by March 5, 2021.

March

April

The electronic parent permission slip to take the screening exam is due
on March 10, 2021.

The screening exam will occur in a student’s home building for
in-person learners and will be administered by the building’s
instructional design coach sometime between March 23 and April 2,
2021. Buildings will set the day and time for testing.

Virtual learners will take the one-hour screening exam in the morning at
Hilltop Conference Center on Thursday, March 25, 2021. Students will
be assigned a testing time once they have completed registration. (All
safety COVID protocol will be followed.)

Screener results will be sent from the district, via email, to parents by April 9,
2021.

Building administrators will be notified of screener results by the district, via email,
by April 9, 2021.

If a student passes the screener, the student’s parents will receive a new
permission slip to take the remaining exams. These are due on April 16, 2021.
For in-person learners, acceleration tests will be administered from 9:00

am - 12:00 pm on April 29, 2021 in the student's home school by the
building’s IDC or a district coordinator/director.

For virtual learners, acceleration tests will be administered at Hilltop
Conference Center by district coordinators/leaders from 9:00 am - 12:00 pm
on April 30, 2021. (All safety COVID protocol will be followed.)



May

e Administrators and parents will be notified of acceleration results, via email, on
Friday, May 14, 2021.

e No re-tests will be administered during the summer or during the
subsequent school year unless a student is new to the district.

e Affected schools are made aware of transportation needs.

Students will need to test in person with mitigation factors in place. There is not
an online option for these assessments.

For questions, please consult the district website.
https://www.bluevalleyk12.org/Page/34424

Holly McCarty, K-12 Math Coordinator
hamccarty@bluevalleyk12.org



